
March 15, 2021 

Mr. Lary Mahoney, Director of Real Estate Transmitted via email

 Broward County Administration 
115 S Andrews Ave., Room 501 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

Re: Folio Number 4942 01 00 0980 to be Conveyed to the City of Pompano Beach 

Dear Mr. Mahoney: 

City Engineer John Sfiropoulos has confirmed Folio Number 4942 01 00 0980 is part of a local road, 
McNab Road and adjacent to existing city right-of-way, and it would be appropriate for Broward County 
to transfer the folio to the City of Pompano Beach. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory P. Harrison 
City of Pompano Beach, City Manager 
Office: 954-786-4609 
Greg.harrison@copbfl.com  

Cc: Mark Berman, City Attorney, City of Pompano Beach 
John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer, City of Pompano Beach 
Horacio Danovich, G.O. Bond Projects Manager, City of Pompano Beach 
Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director, City of Pompano Beach 
Cassandra LeMasurier, Real Property Manager, City of Pompano Beach 
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